

Senator Helming Thanks the Students of Canandaigua Academy for their Toys for Tots Donation

PAMELA HELMING December 14, 2023

ISSUE: TOYS FOR TOTS



Senator Pam Helming's annual Toys for Tots collection received a big boost from students and staff from Canandaigua Academy. The Canandaigua Police Department's Gold Badge Club and Police Benevolent Associations also contributed about \$1200 in additional toys to put this year's collection over the top.

"Thank you to the students, local law enforcement, and our partnership with Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment 468 and Dave Brisbane, Jim Wicker. The generosity of the 54th District is always inspiring."